
       

Newsletter Friday 8th April 2022

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

This week’s newsletter will be a short one to 

give you key information and dates for the 

summer term. 

 

Covid update from the Department for 

Education. 

Children who are unwell and have a high 

temperature should stay at home and avoid 

contact with other people. They can go back to 

school when they no longer have a high 

temperature and they are well enough to 

attend. 

 

Children and young people aged 18 years and 

under who have a positive Covid test result 

It is not recommended that children and young 
people are tested for COVID-19 unless directed 
to by a health professional. 

If a child or young person has a positive COVID-
19 test result they should try to stay at home 
and avoid contact with other people for 3 days 
after the day they took the test, if they can. 
After 3 days, if they feel well and do not have a 
high temperature, the risk of passing the 
infection on to others is much lower. This is 
because children and young people tend to be 
infectious to other people for less time than 
adults. 

Parent Forum. 

We are keen to re-start this group and will 

have our first meeting on Tuesday 26th April 

at 3 pm. Please contact the school office if 

you are interested in taking part but are 

unable to attend.  

 

Dates for the summer term: 

 25th April – Training Day 

 26th April – Children return to school 

 2nd May – Bank Holiday 

 9th May – SATS week for year 6 

 W/b 16th – Parents’ evening held over 

this fortnight 

 17th May – Parents’ evening from 2:30 

KS2 

 18th May – Parents’ evening from 2:30 

KS1 

 19th May – Year 2 visit to The 

Wensleydale Railway 

 27th May – Jubilee Picnic for parents, 

carers, family and friends 

 HALF TERM  

 13th – 15th June – Year 4 go to Carlton 

Lodge 

 20th June – 23rd June – Year 6 go to 

boggle Hole 

 24th June – The Great Get Together 

Picnic 

 13th July – Sports Day KS2 AM KS1 PM 

 14th July – Open evening in school 4pm-

5.30pm 

 8th July – End of year reports out.  

 18th July – Superteams 

 19th July – Foundation Stage Sports Day 

– AM 

 22nd July – Leavers’ assembly 

 

More dates will be added over the course of the 

term. 

 

Happy 

Easter 

Everyone! 



 

 

 


